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Helen T. Newland
Direct Line: (416) 863-4471
helen.newland@fme-law.com

VIA E-MAIL
April 15,2010

Mr. John Pickernell
Assistant Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Strect

PO Box 2319, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON

M4P |E4

Dear Mr, Pickerneli:

Re: Kruger Energy Port Alma Limited Partnership;
Request for Amendment of Electricity Generation Licence EG-2008-0027

We are writing on behalf of Kruger Energy Port Alma Limited Partnership (“KEPA™) to request that the
Ontario Energy Board amend Electricity Generation Licence EG-2008-0027, effective April 16, 2010, to
reflect the fact that while KEPA continues to own the Port Alma Windfarm, it is not the operator of this
facility and, accordingly, should not be licensed as such.

KEPA understands that Kruger Energy Inc. (“KEI"), the current operator of the Port Alma Windfarm, has
applied for both a final and an interim Electricity Generation Licence to reflect the current state of affairs,
KEPA supports KEI’s applications for the requisite authorizations and urges the Board to issue an interim
Generation Licence to KEI effective as of the effective date of the amendment to EG-2008-0027
requested herein.

Yours very truly,

Helan )Jeaw

HTN/ko

ce: Mr. Adrian Pye
Manager of Licence Applications
Ontario Energy Board

Mr. Guy Paquette
Director, Legal Affairs

Kruger Energy Inc.
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